
 

Port of Fleetwood 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 014 of 2024 

Water Supply for Commercial Vessels 
 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED that with immediate effect the Port are no longer able to offer 

Fresh Water bunkers to Commercial vessels. 

The Water Points on the Fish Quay will be isolated and placed out of use, the Pontoon Water 
Supplies are for leisure Marina Customers use only and commercial vessels should not use this in 
place of the Quay wall supply. 

Any vessel requiring Fresh water should contact Greens Environmental who will supply you using a 
Bowser or Road Tanker. 

Contact Details for Greens Environmental are Telephone 0800 458 8281 Option 4 (Tanker Hire) or 
email LisaP@greensenvironmental.com with your requirements. 

 

Fleetwood Notice to Mariners remaining in force  

No 001, 002, 003, 004, 008, 010, 012 & 13 of 2024 

 

Steve Hearn 

Marine Manager, Fleetwood 

16th May 2024 


